
Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Commission 
Retreat Agenda 

March 27, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. 

 
Instead of a regular meeting, the Mebane Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission (BPAC) 
will hold a retreat on Sunday, March 27, 2022 from 1:00 p.m. until 5:00 p.m at the Mebane Arts 
& Community Center. The retreat is designed to orient two new members and refocus the 
BPAC’s efforts ahead of upcoming updates to the Bicycle and Pedestrian Transportation Plan. 
The regular BPAC meeting scheduled for Monday, March 28, 2022 has been canceled.  
 

1. Check-In Items: 
a. Dogwood Festival 
b. Bicycle Campaign in May (National Bike Month)  

 
2. Mapping Exercise & Review of Progress on Projects in the Bicycle and Pedestrian 

Transportation Plan 
 

3. Budgeting & Project Planning 
 

 
 
 

https://cityofmebanenc.gov/documents/mebane-bicycle-and-pedestrian-transportation-plan/

